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In Restless Dreams
Does your empathic spirit feel like a broken leaf? Maybe you crave inner-peace or a renewed connection
with the Divine Light. Are you interested in communicating with angels, mysticism, or learning about
answers from the other side? I understand your inquisitiveness, sensitivity, and weariness because I
felt the same way for decades. Then one night, I had a divine dream of Archangel Michael, and I was
changed forever. Soon, I experienced supernatural encounters with the Spirit and received channels,
signs, and visions about ways of restoring love. The enlightenment lifted me out of my night. From 2013
- 2017, I received sixty-four messages, two parables, and one personal essay dictated by the Angel of
Death. I recorded them for self-reflection in my book, and they will provide hope, enhance all faiths,
and refresh your dry heart with a new mindset about living a spiritual life again.

God Encounters Today
Since ancient times, accounts of supernatural activity have mystified us. Ghost stories as we know them
did not develop until the late nineteenth century, but the restless dead haunted the premodern
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imagination in many forms, as recorded in historical narratives, theological texts, and personal
letters. The Penguin Book of the Undead teems with roving hordes of dead warriors, corpses trailed by
packs of barking dogs, moaning phantoms haunting deserted ruins, evil spirits emerging from burning
carcasses in the form of crows, and zombies with pestilential breath. Spanning from the Hebrew
scriptures to the Roman Empire, the Scandinavian sagas to medieval Europe, the Protestant Reformation to
the Renaissance, this beguiling array of accounts charts our relationship with spirits and apparitions,
wraiths and demons over fifteen hundred years, showing the evolution in our thinking about the ability
of dead souls to return to the realm of the living--and to warn us about what awaits us in the
afterlife.

A Sense of the Supernatural - Interpretation of Dreams and Paranormal Experiences
Claim your prophetic promise in the midst of the storm! What do you do when you receive a promise from
the Lord but it doesn’t come to pass? How do you get from promise to fulfillment? When Ryan Johnson’s
mother was diagnosed with cancer, God took him on a revelatory journey, showing him how prophetic
promises are realized. In the midst of her grim diagnosis, Ryan’s mother was having recurring dreams of
playing with her adult grandchildren. These dreams were prophetic signposts that the diagnosis would not
be a death sentence. This gave Ryan faith to press into God for answers and contend for a miracle. Now
his mother is healed and cancer free! During this process, the Holy Spirit revealed keys to activating
faith and seeing promises come to pass, even when it seems like the situation is hopeless. How to
Contend for Your Miracle will show you how to… Use the dreams, visions, and prophetic words that God
gives as anchors for your faith and weapons against the enemy. Activate the gift of faith to accelerate
the fulfillment of your prophetic promises. Thrive in the midst of your struggle by standing on the Word
of God. Rise up! Contend for your miracle, so all of God’s promises can come to pass!

Dream Encounters
Dreams and Supernatural Encounters is a collection of personal experiences between God and an ordinary
young woman through dreams and angelic visitations that are explained in great detail. Each supernatural
encounter teaches something unique about God and how He communicates with His beloved children. From the
United States to Israel, Asia, Iceland, and Poland, each experience brings God closer to hearts
worldwide. From the tragedy of the sex trade to the committed houses of prayer, each dream encourages
believers who are facing uncertain seasons in life. Your dreams mean more than you know! Don’t be
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surprised if, while reading these dreams, you think, “Wow, God is talking directly to me!” You will be
encouraged, inspired, and uplifted with every encounter shared.

Dream Language
Do not be satisfied with reading the awesome testimonies of others. YOU can have everything they have
and more! Angelic Visitations and Supernatural Encounters is a book written to encourage ordinary,
everyday people to pursue and expect the miraculous in their lives. The stories relayed in the book come
from the daily journal of Michael Van Vlymen, author of "How To See in the Spirit" and contain accounts
of visitations, translations, visions, healings, miracles of provision and more. The main purpose of
this book is to show through these examples that God wants ALL of His children to be "naturally
supernatural." That the supernatural part of Christian life is not just for a pastor, prophet, apostle
or worship leader, but for us all.

Adventures in Dreaming
Your young men shall see visions, Your old men shall dream dreams. Acts 2:17 This personal revelatory
journal will teach you the secrets of understanding and interpreting the supernatural language of your
dreams, visions and encounters with God. It is a perfect follow up tool for the best-selling books The
Seer and Dream Language or as a stand-alone journal. Have you ever wondered--Does God still speak to
people through dreams, visions and angelic visitations? Are these experiences available to
believerstoday? What can I do to cultivate a Spirit of Revelation in own life? After centuries of
neglect, the Church is rediscovering a God who supernaturally communicates with His people through their
own personal relationship with the Holy Spirit thru dreams, visions and visitations today. Why? God
Encounters are for everyone! In this interactive journal, James Goll reveals a practical step-by-step
process for receiving and recording your revelations so that you are able to effectively interpret their
spiritual meanings and move into appropriate applications for your life. You will learn how to:
Understand your supernatural experiences and discern what God is saying to you Keep track of the hidden
revelation God has for you through journaling Correctly interpret and unlock the meaning of your
personal revelatory language Move in accurate applications with a prayerful response Experience the Holy
Spirit in the world around you in everyday life This Bible-based and spiritually grounded revelatory
journal will show you how to experience God's voice in a whole new way!
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From God, for You and Me
Welcome God's dreams for you.Dreams and Visions Volume 2 is packed full of exciting and Bible-guided
ways to dis-cover the meaning of your God-inspired, dreamy nighttime adventures and your wide-awake
supernatural experiences! Best-selling author and pastor, Dr. Joe Ibojie reveals why and how God wants
to communicate with you through dreams and visions. In this second volume, the teaching emphasizes how
to gain clearer understanding of your dreams and visions in a new, in-depth, and user-friendly way.
Citing intriguing personal and relevant biblical experiences, you will discover how: to understand your
dreams, God speaks into your spirit, to remember your dreams and dream revelations, the gift of dream
interpretation works, to distinguish dreams from visions, visions and the third heaven operate pictorial
visions and vision versus dream interpretation with a condensed dictionary of dream symbols.Included at
the end of each chapter are interactive, thought-provoking questions designed to stimulate deeper, more
personal revelation about your dream and vision life.

Parables, Dreams & Encounters
Spiritual Revolution will shake the way you think about the "supernatural" power of God and your role in
combating the counterfeit signs and wonders of today's cults. Spiritual Revolution contains stories,
insights, and practical suggestions about how you can aggressively choose to live in the supernatural
power of God. In this powerful book filled with facts and personal experiences, you will clearly
discover the difference between: Churchianity & Christianity. Godly power & satanic control. Fact &
truth. Supernatural visitations & occult experiences. Christians no longer need to sit idly by while the
world is bombarded with new age practices, witchcraft, and satanism. No matter who you are or where you
live, you play a vital role in establishing God's plan for the earth. Join the Spiritual Revolution!
Author, teacher, and prophet, Patricia King, sounds the alarm for believers to entertain angelic
creatures and slay the dragons. She leads you into the spiritual dimension where you will discover the
glorious "Third Heaven" through the power of the Holy Spirit. Enlist in the Spiritual Revolution and you
will be transformed into a powerful witness throughout an eternal lifetime.

The Dark Book of Gwenna Luna
GOD ENCOUNTERS ARE FOR EVERYONE! Every sincere seeker of the Lord can have God encounters! Journey with
James and Michal Ann Goll as they share how they discovered a lifestyle of God encounters. You will
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enjoy a new depth of fellowship with God as you find yourself enjoying a new and refreshing intimacy
with your Lord; an intimacy that brings the most powerful deliverance and healing in your life. You will
see how God's tangible presence will: Free you from guilt Free you from bitterness and fear Heal you
from pain of the past Open your heart to hear and respond to God like never before. Jim and Michal Ann
Goll are seasoned prophets, recognized internationally for their work. Their exhaustive research on this
topic, endlessly backed up by Scripture, is evident throughout this book. God Encounters is an excellent
primer on how to move into deeper realms of the prophetic and supernatural as well how to reap the
benefits of God encounters.

Angelic Visitations and Supernatural Encounters
Visions and Dreams is a guided journal for those who are experiencing supernatural encounters and are
seeking greater understanding of visions and dreams. This journal carefully explores dreams and visions
and provides a tool to assist you in capturing these messages in one place. The authors mission to equip
those who currently have visions and dreams and those discovering this gift, to write out these
experiences by discerning what to look for in a dream or vision. This journal also has a great legend to
give you instruction in how to log your encounters and gain comfort knowing that you are not alone, and
that many others are sensing and seeing the same things.

Activating Your Dream Language
Sylvia is just a normal girl with huge, normal problems – her mother’s attempted suicide; how to adjust
to life on the Upper East Side; trying to make friends in a rich prep school where she doesn’t belong;
whether or not to trust the cute boy with the dangerous eyes. She thinks that’s more than she can
handle, but she tests the limits of her endurance when she learns that she is the long-awaited
Phantasmer, a human who can change the fabric of Fairy simply by believing in a new story. Sylvia’s life
is thrown off course as two warring Courts, the Seelie and Unseelie, both attempt to co-opt her gift to
fight the other Court, which she has to deal with while trying not to get kicked out of school for
fighting. And it doesn’t help matters that the fairies begging for her help are both attractive young
men – with their own agendas.

Encounters with the Supernatural
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This book is a story about my life and how the supernatural gift to "See" helped sustained and
strengthened me through the many hardships and poverty in my life's struggles.

Exploring Your Dreams and Visions

Praying with God's Heart
In Seeking Allah, Finding Jesus, now expanded with bonus content, Nabeel Qureshi describes his dramatic
journey from Islam to Christianity, complete with friendships, investigations, and supernatural dreams
along the way. Providing an intimate window into a loving Muslim home, Qureshi shares how he developed a
passion for Islam before discovering, almost against his will, evidence that Jesus rose from the dead
and claimed to be God. Unable to deny the arguments but not wanting to deny his family, Qureshi
struggled with an inner turmoil that will challenge Christians, Muslims, and all those who are
interested in the world’s greatest religions. Engaging and thought-provoking, Seeking Allah, Finding
Jesus tells a powerful story of the clash between Islam and Christianity in one man’s heart?and of the
peace he eventually found in Jesus. "I have seldom seen such genuine intellect combined with passion to
match truly a 'must-read' book."—Ravi Zacharias

Dream Encounters
2020 Readers' Favorite Bronze Medal Winner in the Young Adult - Paranormal Genre "To Dream Is To Die
(The Dead Dreamer Series) by Sarah Lampkin will grab your attention and not release you until the very
last page." -Ankita Shukla for Readers' Favorite "To Dream Is To Die is a fascinating story told in an
engaging first- person narrative, a tale that has great potential to entertain fans of paranormal
fiction and readers looking for strong and multidimensional characters." -Christian Sia for Readers'
Favorite Eighteen-year-old Brenna Whit is entering college as a freshman and starting to meet new
people, but she hides a dark secret. Because of an accident that happened three years ago, her spirit
wanders the Fade whenever she falls asleep. It's something she wants to keep hidden from the world, but
when she sees someone watching her in spirit form, she fears the secret's out. With new friends,
possibly new enemies, school, and a new crush, Brenna has too much to worry about for just her freshman
year of college. Pick up To Dream Is To Die today!
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Colonial Encounters
Go beyond… Go beyond the realm of your natural senses to the Shifting Shadows of Supernatural
Experiences. Jesus is bigger than all of us. His power and ways transcend our understanding. But if we
are to grow in all He has for us, we need to tap into what the Holy Spirit has for us today. This book
is filled with actual experiences from church history, and modern-day testimonies that are all grounded
in the Word of God.Open your heart to God as He delights in revealing Himself to you through spiritual
experiences such as: Encountering Angels. Dreams, Visions & Miracles. Near-death Experiences. Testing
the Spirits. Insights into Things to Come. How to Keep Jesus Central. The authors are convinced of the
importance of operating in God's supernatural realm: "Until authentic power displayed through God's
prophets and healersÉinfuses society, people will continue to turn toward the only source of power they
see-occult and paranormal power displayed through television and in New Age circles."

The Supernatural Man
Hayley Bi believes that sharing life experiences and what is beyond our consciousness can be powerful
and healing not just for her, but also for others who may have a desire to do the same. In a collection
of true stories, Bi begins by sharing several supernatural childhood experiences that included learning
her sister was possessed and given away, using a Ouija board to communicate with the dead, camping in a
haunted area in Hong Kong, and gradually realizing she had been gifted with a sixth sense. As she
reveals how her gift allowed her to know about an upcoming fire in her apartment building, hear the
voice of her car accident, and encounter unbelievable sights such as an orange being, Bi also shares how
she found gratitude for the important messages communicated to her through dreams. My Supernatural
Encounter with the Orange Being shares several stories that provide a glimpse into the paranormal world
and reveal how one woman realized there is much more to be discovered.

Shifting Shadows of Supernatural Experiences

Dreams & Visions
The clever mind behind the Enchanted series is back, crafting more of the fiercely erotic and darkly
sensual stories that have become synonymous with her name. In this most recent collection, bestselling
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author Nancy Madore offers up the peculiar and fantastic world of the paranormal, where erotic fantasies
know no bounds. Within these seven arousing stories you'll discover how wildly promiscuous fairies react
when a flesh–and–blood woman stumbles into their midstwhy a werewolf with a sadistic streak finally
succumbs to unexpectedly dangerous desirea monster hunt that turns into a darkened night of terror and
delightand how a couple manipulates magic to dominate and stimulate. Don't close your eyesyou won't want
to miss a single moment!

A Miraculous Life
Intimacy and profound encounters are open to all who are friends of God. The Lord desires companions who
will walk humbly with Him in all circumstances, who will stay faithful to Him even in times of demotion
or hardship, and who will partner with Him in prayer.

Holy Spirit Power
Supernatural encounters are for everyone! God still speaks to his children today. Encounters can include
visions, dreams, or a personal encounter, seeing Jesus himself. Each encounter brings revelation and
transformation. Once the power of God is experienced, a person is never the same again. What is God
speaking to you today? Spending time with Jesus brings about our transformation, which affects the world
around us. This book will: •Share supernatural encounters. Examples are given from the word of God and
from personal experiences of my own. •Mention a personal encounter with Jesus himself! •Encourage the
reader to answer the call of God on their life.

The Penguin Book of the Undead

Living the Dream, It's Time!
Uniquely inspired, and written to convince the greatest skeptics, as well as educate the most ardent
believer, Dream Encounters will bring God’s perspective, and understanding to the symbolic, visual love
letters he gives in the mysterious world of dreams. Take a journey into the subconscious night parables
of the soul, and learn how dream truths impact your waking world by offering direction, purpose, and
destiny. Gain valuable keys to success by unlocking the mysteries of your dreams.
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Invitation to Encounter
In dreams, part of the self seems to wander off to undertake both mundane tasks and marvellous
adventures. Anthropologists have found that many peoples take this experience of dreaming at face value,
assuming that their spirits literally leave the body to travel, meet other spirits, and acquire valuable
knowledge - with dramatic consequence for relationships, social organization, and religions. Dream
Travellers is about Melanesian, Aboriginal Australian, and Indonesian peoples who hold this assumption.
Several leading anthropologists contribute theoretically and ethnographically rich chapters, showing
that attention to these peoples' dream lives deeply enhances our understanding of their cultures and
waking lives as well.

My Supernatural Encounter with the Orange Being
One man’s extraordinary encounters with God. God wants us to stay plugged into Him so that we can live a
supernatural life of victory. We should expect this to be “normal” Christianity. This book is filled
with stories of what the miraculous looks like in daily life and it gives key points to help you walk in
the supernatural. A Miraculous Life tells of the miracles that Bruce Van Natta has personally
experienced, including when he received a hug from Jesus at age five, when God called his name in a
church service at nineteen, and when he saw the angels sent to save his life during an out-of-body
experience at the point of death. Each encounter is given as an example of the knowledge and insights he
has learned within the context of Scripture. The book also includes other real-life testimonies that
show how God’s supernatural power is released. You will be amazed to read of the miracles taking place
today: blind eyes and deaf ears being opened, tumors vanishing, demons being cast out, and captives
being set free from heartache, pain, depression, and fear. These faith-building stories and biblical
references will help you live “supernaturally victorious” in every area of your life, regardless of the
circumstances.

BLESSINGS, MIRACLES & SUPERNATURAL EXPERIENCES
God has dreams and visions reserved in heaven… waiting for you! Too many people are stuck in the rut of
the average, ordinary, and mundane. Why? They think what their natural eyes see is all there is to this
life. There is more! What the eyes can see reflects only a portion of who you really are. Your body
houses your spirit, and that spirit is the part of you that supernaturally interacts with God. Adam F.
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Thompson shares both his incredible personal encounters and Biblical insight showing you how to live
from this supernatural place—specifically by communicating with God through dreams and visions. In these
pages, you will learn how to: Position yourself to receive visions and dreams from heaven Build your
faith by using your imagination Boldly decree God’s promises over people’s lives Now is the time for
your dreams and visions to come alive, and advance God’s Kingdom on the Earth!

Visions and Dreams
“As you read God Encounters Today, your appetite for God’s presence will grow beyond measure. The Holy
Spirit will minister to you as you press in for more of His presence. Get ready for a visitation!”
—Heidi Baker, author of Birthing the Miraculous You Were Created to Encounter God! Christianity was
never meant to be a dry religious system. Your relationship with God is not just a list of rules or a
“get-out-of-hell-free” pass. God is inviting you into supernatural encounters with His presence and
power today! James Goll is an internationally respected prophet whose revelatory teaching ushers people
into the supernatural realities he writes about. In God Encounters Today, James shares powerful,
Biblical teaching on the different kinds of amazing spiritual encounters you should expect as a Christfollower. Learn how to: Position yourself to experience the supernatural realms of God Biblically define
what God-encounters look like, so you have clear vision for what you are pursuing Access and recognize
different kinds of God-encounters: Angelic encounters, Visitation encounters, Spiritual Warfare
encounters, Intercessory encounters and Dream encounters Release the power of your encounters and live
your everyday life with a new awareness of God’s abiding presence As God awakens your hunger for these
divine encounters, He will satisfy your desire!

Dreams and Shadows
Screenwriter and acclaimed film critic C. Robert Cargill makes his fiction debut with Dreams and
Shadows, taking beloved fantasy tropes, giving them a twist, and turning out a wonderful, witty, and wry
take on clash between the fairy world and our own. Something is missing from Ewan and Colby’s lives.
Residing in the corners of their memories is their time in Limestone Kingdom, a realm filled with magic
and mystery, a world where only some may travel amongst the menagerie of mystical souls and sinister
demons. Cargill offers well-crafted characters and an absorbing, intricate plot that will appeal to fans
of Neil Gaiman and Lev Grossman. Dreams and Shadows pulls you into an extraordinary universe of darkness
that exposes the magic and monsters in our world, and in ourselves.
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Spiritual Revolution
What if there was a key that made every prayer more effective--something that would bring all prayers
into agreement with the heart of God every single time? This type of praying does exist, says
bestselling author and prophetic leader James W. Goll, and it's called prophetic intercession. It is the
humble act of holding the needs of people before God while leaning into God's heart for them. There is
nothing mystical or elite about this kind of praying, and it's for the new Christian and the most
seasoned prayer warrior. All you need is to learn to lean into your heavenly Father and pray what you
see and hear in alignment with his heart, empowered by the Holy Spirit. God wants you to align your
heart with his. He wants you to pray more effectively in these turbulent times, and he wants you to help
usher in the fullness of his purposes on the earth. Are you ready?

How to Contend for Your Miracle
Is your child a dreamer? Does your child see visions? If so, do not ignore them. Although every dream or
vision does not have any spiritual benefit we still need to listen to our children. This is so important
because dreams and visions are the language of God. Every human being on the planet has the innate
ability to receive divine communication from God especially in the form of a dream. The concept of
dreams is fascinating and has researchers across the globe trying to find answers. Dreams are a language
all their own and interpretation comes solely from our Heavenly Father. So, if your child is a dreamer
you need to explain to them that God can speak to them through dreams. And take the time to show them
scriptures about dreams. This will cause them to be more mindful and pay attention when they have
dreams. Remember in 1 Samuel the 3rd chapter God was speaking to Samuel but he was young and did not yet
know the voice of the Lord. Very often God is speaking to our children and it is up to us to teach them
to recognize and respond to the voice of the Lord. Understand that not only will God communicate with
children in dreams and visions the enemy will try and come with demonic communication. Many prophetic
children that are dreamers battle with nightmares and being harassed at night by demonic spirits. Some
children dream vividly almost every night and taking the time to listen to their dreams can give some
insight to the source of their dreams or even reveal a message that God has been speaking through
dreams. The first half of this book is geared towards you, the parents and other adults that are
responsible for prophetic children. The second half of this book is some activities for you to do along
with your prophetic child.
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To Dream Is To Die
Many people today are reluctant to believe in blessings ensuing from a supernatural source, and they are
hesitant to lend credence to the possibility of miracles and supernatural experiences as well. Numerous
Christians too, although they profess allegiance to the God of the Holy Bible, tread delicately on a
path that would otherwise bridge a chasm between the temporal or tangible and the miraculous or
preternatural. The result is a departure from Biblical Christianity and the embracing of a kind of
pseudo-religiosity far removed from the Gospel of Jesus Christ. In Blessings, Miracles & Supernatural
Experiences: A Biblical Perspective – A Christian’s Story, the author presents an explicative discussion
about blessings, miracles and supernatural experiences from a Biblical standpoint. He purposes to
explain the supernaturalness of God, while acknowledging present-day humankind’s falling away from
Biblical Christianity and its pronouncements about an omniscient, omnipotent and omnipresent Creator and
Designer of life and of the universe. The author devotes three full-length chapters to the recollection
of blessings, miracles and supernatural experiences in his life, the lives of family members including
his siblings and their families, and his parents. There are stories about healings, miracles,
supernatural experiences and even demon possession and exorcism, all of which actually took place. The
penultimate and final chapters of Blessings, Miracles & Supernatural Experiences: A Biblical Perspective
– A Christian’s Story examine the greatest miracle in history – the Resurrection of Jesus Christ – and
analyze what religious scholars refer to as “End-time events” and the ushering in of eternity, a period
of everlastingness in either of two locations – heaven or hell!

1891-1892
"Some dreams convey messages to us, others are full-blown spiritual experiences. This book will help you
to understand and receive both of these kinds of dreams. It is written not to merely dispense
information, but to impart revelation and help to activate your dream life. You are called to experience
and enjoy adventures in dreaming. Would you like to understand the wild and sometimes confusing imagery
and language in your dreams? Have you ever had a dream that was so vivid it seemed real? Have you
considered that it may have been real? Do you desire to understand prophetic dreams, spiritual warfare
dreams, generational dreams, warning dreams, and other supernatural experiences in the night? If you
answer "Yest" to any of these questions, Adventures in Dreaming will be a powerful resource for
you."--Back cover.
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Dreams and Supernatural Encounters
"Dream Encounters" Seeing Your Destiny from God's Perspective, is the "Rosetta Stone" to interpreting
the illusive vapors of dreams. Uniquely inspired, and written to convince the greatest skeptics, and
educate the most ardent believer, "Dream Encounters" will bring God's perspective, and understanding to
the symbolic, visual, love letters, in the mysterious world of dreams. Take a journey into the subconscious night parables of the soul, to learn how dream truths impact your world; give direction,
purpose, and destiny. Gain valuable keys to success by unlocking the mysteries of your dreams.

Seeking Allah, Finding Jesus
Papers originally presented at the annual meeting of the German Association for American Studies from
May 21 to 24, 2002, in Lutherstadt Wittenberg.

Visions & Dreams
Recognizing God's Supernatural signs through visions & dreams

God Encounters

Prophetic Children: Dreams, Visions, and Supernatural Encounters
Tap into ancient wisdom that opens your eyes to see your destiny and invisible realms and dimensions.
Imagine supernaturally surviving a collision with an eighteen-wheeler, coming face to face with a
familiar spirit, hearing call-waiting for dreams in queue, encountering an angel on your living room
sofa (reading a newspaper!), experiencing a haunted hotel room, battling shape-shifters, strange-looking
inter-dimensional creatures and more!This 3-in-1 book shares OVER FORTY personal dreams and supernatural
encounters, gives dream interpretation tools and analyses, and personalizes parables - annotated with
Bible Scriptures. An intimate God! The God of the Bible who called Abraham His friend, met with Moses
face to face to give him the Ten Commandments, and encouraged Joshua to be strong and courageous when he
faced giants, also stood with Daniel in the lion's den. The same God visited His people in the flesh as
Jesus Christ, poured out His Spirit in Jerusalem, was intimately involved in the lives of His people and
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spoke through parables, dreams and supernatural encounters. That was then, what about now? This book is
perfect for:Non-dreamers and Non-hearers: If you are curious, you can learn to discern how, when and
what God speaks. See, hear and encounter the Holy Spirit, understand when God is speaking through common
dreams, the Parables of Jesus, and the roles of a prophet versus a seer. Dreamers:Learn spiritual dream
interpretation by deciphering God's language and symbols (a dictionary is enclosed). Understand messages
about your life and destiny, years or decades in advance! Discern the spirits behind what you see and
hear. Develop the character of a watchman, intercessor and friend of God! Supernatural
Encounters:Respond effectively to dark dreams, nightmares, warning dreams, agents from other dimensions,
spirit scents, lucid dreams. War against evil spirits, evict spirit strangers. Use your Spiritual armor
and weapons and take charge of your sleep through spiritual warfare. God has much to share with you!
Take action now!

Sons of God: A Collection of Visions, Supernatural Experiences, and Scripture Verses
Meant to Inspire Others to Walk in Full Relati
After centuries of neglect, the church is rediscovering the realm of dreams and visions as a legitimate
avenue for receiving divine revelation. In Dream Language, James W. Goll provides an insightful and
helpful handbook to this fascinating and little-known world. Based on extensive study and filled with
personal insights from his years of walking in this realm, the author builds a solid framework for how
Christians today can receive, understand, interpret and apply dream revelation from the Holy Spirit.
Whether you are beginning to walk in this realm already or simply want to understand more about it,
Dream Language is the perfect guide.

Dream Travelers
As we move through life, we are constantly being addressed through both our normal and paranormal
senses. Kabbalah teaches us that we can always benefit from these signals by adopting a dual strategy:
the innocent path of simplicity together with the focused approach of rational analysis. "For some years
now, I have been aware that I have the ability to tap into other worlds and experience various
paranormal events Should I try to work to eliminate these experiences from my life, and if so, how?" "I
have a question regarding the removal of a curse on land and turning it into a blessing. Can you tell me
any procedures or do's and don'ts concerning this? Any information will be appreciated." "I have had
several very significant dreams that have so disturbed me No one I know really seems to have any insight
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into what these dreams may mean. I would greatly appreciate any wisdom you might pass on to me." In this
selection of letters concerning dreams and paranormal experiences, you will find detailed answers to
these questions and others. Studying the replies in this volume will present you with a new, fuller and
clearer attitude towards perceiving and interpreting the spiritual phenomena that you may experience.

Enchanted Dreams
"There's a lot of horrible things to be afraid of. I want to stop something. I want to save someone. I
want to know I did some good, have a use. I want to say to myself, just once: "Bam. Good witch." Gwenna
Luna is seventeen and on the run. And she dreams of strange things: A child-eating giant who lives in
the woods; ghosts haunting a laboratory; a valley of the undead; a magical book and Jack the Ripper's
escape from hell Why did Gwenna Luna seek out the help of a jaded psychiatrist to unravel these dreams?
And is it wise to listen to a girl who just may be a witch?
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